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TULLIE HOUSE GOVERNANCE OPTIONS AND DEVELOPMENT PLAN

Portfolio
Learning and Development

Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute EX.125/08, the Head of Culture and Community reported (CS 45/08) on the progress with the development of the Tullie House Governance Options and Development Plan.  He reminded Members that a report on the Plan (CS 26/08) had been considered by the Executive on 29th May 2008 when the item had been referred to the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee, meeting on 5 June 2008.  That meeting had, however, not dealt with any business. The Director added that the report had, however, been considered by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee and an excerpt from the Minutes of that meeting was attached to the report.  The Portfolio Holder for Learning and Development commented that the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee had raised concerns on items of detail and it was proposed that, should the City Council agree to provide funding so that more detailed work on the proposals could be progressed, then a Workshop would be arranged to enable the Overview and Scrutiny Committees to look at the details of the proposals.  The City Council would, however, need to agree to the funding so that work on the investigation of the details could be progressed.

The Leader added that the Executive had requested the Council to agree a supplementary estimate in order to fund work on the investigation of detailed options which would inform the debate and the way forward and it was important to get the views of the Overview and Scrutiny Committees on the way forward with regard to the provision of museum services for residents and visitors to Carlisle.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive recommends the City Council, on 15 July 2008, to agree a request for a supplementary estimate of £50,000, to enable more detailed work on the proposals to be progressed.

Reasons for Decision

Approval of the recommendation would enable a much more detailed assessment of the issues, benefits and associated implications of establishing a Trust for Tullie House prior to reporting back to Council for a formal decision to be made.







